
Call for Proposals for Theda Rehbock’s Philosophy Residency 2024/2025 
in Susimetsa, Pärnu County, Estonia 

 
 

The deadline for applying for Theda Rehbock’s Philosophy Residency in Susimetsa, 
Pärnu County, Estonia is October 15, 2024. 

Susimetsa Philosophicum welcomes graduate students, solo researchers or small groups (up to 
4 people) to apply for a writing retreat in Susimetsa. Here, you can dedicate your time to 
crafting a philosophical paper, preparing a grant proposal or advancing work on a book, all 
while residing in the spacious villa bequeathed to Susimetsa Philosophicum by Theda 
Rehbock, the German philosopher and bioethicist, a former guest professor of Tartu 
University. 

The applicant has the freedom to choose the time and duration of the residency, which can be 
anywhere between 1 to 4 weeks from November 2024 to April 2025. Each year up to 8 
scholarships are awarded. For more information: https://susimetsa.ee/residency/ 

The spacious villa with a philosophical library (most of the books are in German), piano, 
music centre, high-speed wifi, office with a beautiful view at the garden, private lake, are at 
the resident’s disposal. Living in Susimetsa villa is free. Residents pay for additional costs 
(e.g., use of sauna and hot tub) and they are responsible for their own transportation and food 
during the residency. The nearest supermarket is situated 5 km away, and the closest cafe-
bakery is just 1.7 km away. Susimetsa is 17 km from Pärnu and 162 km from Tartu. 

How to apply? Kindly fulfil this application form 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PLMKNk04N_WPY_5P2ax43yTg1ZfpoaeXgzsqn
UFiqxY/ and submit it together with your project description (3 pages) and your academic CV 
by October 15, 2024 to the following email address: info@susimetsa.ee 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PLMKNk04N_WPY_5P2ax43yTg1ZfpoaeXgzsqnUFiqxY/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1PLMKNk04N_WPY_5P2ax43yTg1ZfpoaeXgzsqnUFiqxY/
mailto:info@susimetsa.ee


P.S. The self-funded residencies (1-8 weeks) are available for scholars from all over the 
world during the whole year.  

Additionally, we offer the option to organize small workshops or writing retreats in 
Susimetsa. 

For more information, go to our website: https://susimetsa.ee/ 

We look forward to receiving your proposal! 
 

Prof. Margit Sutrop 

Board member of the NGO Prof. Dr. Theda Rehbocki Susimetsa Philosophicum 


